From: Robert Kruse

To: Web Filer
Date: April 27, 2018

Subject: File Num#0086-EX-CR-2018 reminder on FAA pre-coordination data request

Message:

File No. 0086-EX-CR-2018
Ref. 40932 and 41377

Ms. Nguyen:

In further reply to your requests (Ref. 40932 and 41377), this is to advise you that FAA still has not yet
completed its coordination of this application.

BAE Systems is in continuing contact with the FAA with respect to this license and the operations under
the license.

Unfortunately, coordination has not yet been fully completed.
Accordingly, it is respectfully requested that the deadline for obtaining FAA coordination be extended to
May 25, 2018 to permit FAA additional time to complete coordination. Should additional time be required

beyond May 25, 2018, BAE Systems will contact the Commission at that time.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems



